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Audio Committee Report to Parish 
Council for November 15, 2016 

The Audio Committee was formed as a subcommittee of Property Committee to upgrade the sound 

system in the church. This report to Parish Council provides the status of our work as of November 12, 

2015. 

The contract for the work has been let to Pacific Audio Works (PAW) and the equipment for the new 

system has arrived. 

Note that, as a bonded firm, Pacific Audio will be given keys to the church.  Work may commence any 

time after 8:00 a.m. and continue all day and into the evening. 

Pacific Audio will be in communication with Carol Ann Zenger at the church office to ensure that 

construction work does not interfere with other church activities.  This might necessitate some 

suspension of work or working in a different area of the church during that time. 

Timeline 
The timeline for construction and changeover is described here.  

Tuesday-Wednesday, Nov 15-16 and Tuesday-Wednesday, Nov 22-23 
Installation work for the new system.   

Wednesday -Sunday Nov 23-27 
Changeover to the new system 

Thursday Nov 24 noon hour 
Regular meeting of the audio committee with Rob Mayer 

Friday Nov 25 1:30-4:00(?) 
Training session for operation of the new system, led by Rob Mayer of PAW. 

This is for the audio redevelopment committee members and Chuck Nielson, Kevin Farris, David 

Stratkauskas, Carol Ann Zenger, and Alastair McCollum.  The intent is for us all to learn how the new 

system is configured and operates. Please contact Al Lehmann to ask to attend or to suggest someone 

else who should attend. Members of the Audio Committee will be at the Parish Council meeting to 

receive your suggestions.  

Sunday Nov 27 (Advent I) 
First use of the new system and evaluation.  A member of PAW will attend the service.  
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November 28-early December 
Debug new system. Train audio controllers. Increase familiarity with the system. We plan to have the 

new system working well for Christmas. 

For More Information 
If you wish to discuss any of this or to see relevant documents, please contact Al Lehmann  at 250-478-

7862 or kallehmann@shaw.ca.  


